
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
(Pursuant to art. 114 paragraph 5 Legislative Decree 58/1998) 

 
 

SNAI S.P.A.: MADE THE PAYMENT OF EURO 43.800.821,92 (INCLUDING 
INTEREST)   TO FACILITATE THE SETTLEMENT OF THE APPEAL AGAINST THE 
JUDGMENT OF THE COURT OF AUDITORS (CORTE DEI CONTI) N. 214 DATED 

FEBRUARY 17, 2012 
 
 

Porcari (LU), November 4th, 2013 – Following the acceptance by the Corte dei Conti of the request, 
filed by SNAI S.p.A. (“SNAI” or the “Company”) on October 15th, 2013, to facilitate the settlement 

(definizione agevolata) of the appeal against the sentence n. 214/2012 concerning alleged deficiencies in the 

management of the new slot’s network, the Company subsequently filed today, pursuant to art. 14, 
paragraph 2-ter, of the Law Decree n. 102/2013 (converted into law on October 28th, 2013), a request for 

reconsideration of the amount to be paid by the Company pursuant to the abovementioned article of the 
said decree. 

In particular, the Company, pursuant to art. 14, paragraph 2-bis, of the Law Decree n. 102/2013, filed a 

request with the Corte dei Conti to re-determine the amount to be paid by the Company, in order to 
facilitate the settlement of the aforementioned litigation, in the extent of 20% (compared to the 30% 

originally set by the Court) of the monetary penalty, equal to Euro [210 million], to which the Company was 
convicted in the first-instance judgment. At the time of the filing of the abovementioned request, the 

Company has contextually paid to the Ministry of Economy and Finance, the sum of Euro 43.800.821,92 

(including interest) . 
The aforesaid payment, in case of final acceptance, by the Corte dei Conti (which decision is due within 

November 9th, 2013), of the request for reconsideration, will result in the final settlement of the dispute 
with the Corte dei Conti. 
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All press releases issued by SNAI S.p.A. pursuant to article 114 of Legislative Decree No. 58 of 24 February  1998, and 

the related implementing regulations, are also available on the company’s website, www.snai.it. 


